
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Andrews, Adam
Cc: Von frese, Ralph; Hadad, Christopher
Subject: Biology 1105
Date: Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:15:21 AM

Dear Adam:
 
On Wednesday, June 6, the ASCC NMS Panel reviewed Biology 1105. The Panel unanimously
approved the course as a Natural Science-Biological Science GE course. For ASC students, the
course will be available to BA students only.
 
The Panel members had two small recommendations:

·         On page 5, the number of writing assignments is incorrectly given as 12.  This is probably a
typo and clearly should be 11, consistent with the rest of the syllabus.  Each assignment is
worth 20 points and there are 220 points total for writing assignments. 

·         Tomorrow, the ASC Curriculum Committee will approve slightly revised GE language. We
will send the revised language—the goals on the current syllabus seem to be an older
version.
 

Should you have any questions about this feedback, don’t hesitate to contact me or Professor
Ralph von Frese, Chair of the ASCC NMS Panel (cc’d on this e-mail).
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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